
Senate Meeting – October 8, 2014 

Undergraduate Curriculum Committee (UCC) Report  

 

The following proposals were approved by the UCC, with a quorum present:  

 

Department of Art 

 Change in program requirements 

 Change in co-requistie 

 

Department of Health Sciences 

 Change in program requirements 

 

Department of Languages & Literatures 

 Change in program requirements 

 

Department of Political Sciences 

 Change in program requirements 

 New courses 

 

School of Education 

 Change in program requirements 

 

Department of Health Sciences 

 Change in program requirements 

 

 

A draft of revised guidelines for Writing-Intensive courses will be distributed shortly for 

comment.  

 

The next UCC meeting will be on October 29, 2014 at 1 p.m. in Carman 263. 

 

 

 


